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I have enjoyed participating in the SSWA. It was very challenging and an enlightening experience. One thing I really liked about the organization was that we paid monthly dues in order to have different organizational functions. The activities chosen by the organization allowed us to invite other members from Tarleton State University to come and join us for a SSWA outing.  I mostly enjoyed the suicide awareness day because I was able to mix and mingle with my classmates while showing empathy for those who have loved ones or friends that have committed suicide. The three meetings that I have attended were very informative and my peers showed great interest in supporting different monthly awareness. I   enjoyed the fact that our organization showed leadership in putting together a Christmas drive in order to help needy families through the holiday season. The SSWA is a wonderful organization to be a part of because it provides networking opportunities to meet new people that share the same passion as I have to become a social worker.  
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